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June 18, 2021 
 
 
Via Electronic Filing 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attention: Filing Center 
P.O. Box 1088 
Salem, OR 97308-1088 
 
Re: UM 1401 – Staff Investigation into Interconnection of PURPA QF Larger than 10 

Megawatts 
 
Dear Filing Center: 
 
Enclosed for filing in the above-captioned docket is Portland General Electric 
Company’s Notice of Change to Service List. 
 
Thank you for your assistance.  
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 Cece L. Coleman 
 Assistant General Counsel 
 
CLC:kmb 
Enclosure 
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BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
 

OF OREGON 
 

UM 1401 
 

In the Matter of 
 
STAFF INVESTIGATION INTO 
INTERCONNECTION OF PURPA QF 
LARGER THAN 10 MEGAWATTS 
 

 
 
PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC 
COMPANY’S NOTICE OF CHANGE TO 
SERVICE LIST 

 
Portland General Electric Company (“PGE”) hereby files this Notice of Change to Service 

List in the above-captioned docket.   

PGE respectfully requests that Douglas C. Tingey (doug.tingey@pgn.com) be removed 

from the official service list and that the following individual be added to the official service list: 

Cece Coleman      
Portland General Electric Company   
121 SW Salmon Street, 1WTC1301   
Portland, OR 97204     
Email:  cece.coleman@pgn.com     
Telephone:  (503) 464-7831    

 
DATED this 18th day of June, 2021. 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC COMPANY 
 
 
        
Cece Coleman, OSB #050450 
Assistant General Counsel 
Portland General Electric Company 
121 SW Salmon Street, 1WTC1301 
Portland, Oregon 97204 
(503) 464-7831 (phone) 
(503) 464-2200 (fax) 
Email:  cece.coleman@pgn.com 
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